
Exit Policy  
 

 

 

Graduating students will be contacted in the spring of their graduation year and informed of any holds 

on their account. Students will also be expected to return any and all identification badges from 

affiliated teaching partners. They will also be expected to return any College of Medicine property (i.e. 

mailbox keys, clerkship property). Students will be expected to clear all holds and return all items before 

their diploma and transcript will be released. 


